Welcome Back!

Starting June 1, 2021, we will be allowing doctor visits and surgical discharges into the building. You will still have the option of staying curbside.

Technician appointments, medication pickups, food pickups, and surgery check in will remain curbside at this time.

Our check in procedure will remain the same. Please call us when you arrive and a receptionist will be happy to walk you through the appropriate procedure.

Thank you for your patience and support! We will see you soon.
